
Welcome to The Methodist Church Clifton.  
Minister :- Revd. Karen Beecham, 28, Broomfield Grove,  
Rotherham, S60 2SY. Tel 07519476740 
 

9-45am Informal Prayer Time 
 

Members of the Prayer Team are available to pray with you after the service for yourself or 
anyone you may be concerned about. A Team member will be at the front of the church 
when the service is over. 

Please send any items of news etc. to Sylvia Jordan on 01709 510792 or Email 
cliftonnewsletter@gmail.com or s.m.jordan@hotmail.co.uk before 5 pm Thursday please. 

Visit the Church website at. www.cliftonmethodist.co.uk 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 29th October 

Services will be led by: 

11 am Revd Karen Beecham  

6 pm Revd. Karen Beecham WL HC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 22nd October 

Services will be led by: 

11 am  Mrs Mary Timmiss 

6 pm No Service 

The flowers in Church this week are 
donated by Norah & Stephen 

 
 
 

 

Carols by Candlelight 
Michael would like to thank everyone who 

kindly donated jam jars. The Service is 
being planned, and he would like people 
to nominate a charity for the collection. 
Please see him with your suggestions. 

Rotherham Friends of Palestine                  
At last week’s meeting of Churches 

Together in Rotherham Janet Vout gave a 
moving, informative Scripture-based talk 

on the history and present state of 
Palestine. (Read Ezekiel 47:21-3).                                                      

The group will host an Autumn Soup 
Lunch on Saturday 11th Nov, from 12 

noon to 2.30 at 30, Albany Street. 
Donations are requested for the Lunch. 
An opportunity to find out more, if you 

missed the talk. 

Garden tidying duties this week are the 
responsibility of John Raison 

Carols for Christian Aid                         
Until 2 years ago, a group of us sang 

carols for Christian Aid in the Transport 
Interchange, raising £200 to £300. We 

propose to return to that venue this year, 
on Saturday 16th December, 10 am to 
noon, but we need to be sure of enough 
support before confirming the booking. 

Please see Sylvia, or use the phone 
number or email address on the  

newsletter, if you are able to come and 
sing. 

Thank You 
Harry and Nora Matthews would like to 
offer sincere thanks to everyone who 

helped and supported them, following the 
recent death of Joyce. It was greatly 
appreciated. The Offering at Joyce’s 

Thanksgiving Service amounted to £345, 
which has been divided between the 

Rotherham Branch of the British Diabetic 
Association and the Rotherham Hospice. 

Clifton Carol Book 
We were hoping to use these for the 
Carol Singing in the Interchange, but 
they have been destroyed. If anyone 

happens to still have a copy, or knows 
where one might be found, please see 

Sylvia as soon as possible. 

The next Church Council meeting will 
be on Wednesday, 15th November at 

7.00 pm. when the next building project 
for the church will be discussed in detail. 

Please make every effort to attend. 
Copies of the minutes for meetings held 
on 5th July and 11th October are on the 

noticeboard in the coffee lounge. 
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